
 

3 March 2022 
 

Writing Week Non-Uniform Day 

The children have had an amazing week working on their writing 

through all of our space themed activities. We have loved seeing all 

of their fantastic homework too. Just a reminder that tomorrow, 

Friday 4th March, is a non-uniform day to celebrate the end of such 

a great week. Space themed fancy dress and clothes are very 

welcome but please don’t go out and buy anything special, plain old 

non-uniform will also be fine (some of the children prefer it).  

 

Parent Consultations 

 

We will be sending out invitations shortly to our parent consultation 

meetings on Thursday 24th March and Tuesday 29th March. We are very 

much hoping to hold these meetings in person but will still use the online 

booking system to make appointments. Information will be sent to you 

shortly about how to make your appointment. Should we need to change 

our plans and have the meetings online we will let you know as soon as 

possible. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose day is on Friday 18th March. As usual this will be a come-

as-you-like non-uniform day. Fancy dress, pyjamas, Red Nose 

themed clothes and just plain old non-uniform are all welcome. If 

you would like to make a donation to this excellent cause please 

send it with your child on the day. 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 4th March   Space non-uniform day 

Wednesday 9th to  

Friday 11th March   Year 4 Residential to Robinwood 

Thursday 17th March   Year 5 Be safe workshops 

 

Friday 18th March   Red Nose day  

Monday 21st March   Year 6 Be safe workshops 

Wednesday 23rd March  Roots and shoots group to Alnwick Garden 

Thursday 24th and  

Tuesday 29th March   Parent consultations  

Wednesday 30th March  Year 1 trip to Beamish 

Thursday 31st March   Year 5 Egyptian day 

Friday 8th April   Break up for Easter holidays 

Monday 25th April   School is closed for a staff training day 

Tuesday 26th April   School re-opens for the summer term 

Wednesday 27th April  Roots and shoots group to Alnwick Garden 

Monday 2nd May   School closed for May Day bank holiday 

Monday 9th to Friday 13th May Year 6 SATs week (information to follow) 

Wednesday 18th May   Roots and shoots workshop in school 

Friday 27th May   Break up for half term 

Monday 6th June   School closed for extra bank holiday for Queen’s Jubilee 

Tuesday 7th June   School re-opens 

Wednesday 22nd June  Roots and shoots to Alnwick Garden 

Wednesday 22nd to  

Friday 24th June   Year 6 Residential to Edinburgh 

Friday 22nd July   Break up for Summer holidays 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

Mrs J Bushell 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


